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Upcoming changes to Chronic Disease Management and MBS items 

From 1 July 2025, GP management plans and team care arrangements will be replaced with a single GP Chronic

Condition Management Plan (GPCCMP). The existing MBS items for developing and reviewing GPMPs and TCAs

will cease and new MBS items for the GPCCMP will be introduced.

Until Zedmed releases an update to its Chronic Disease Management module, the new GPCCMP template must

be manually added to Zedmed and accessed via Quickdocs, as explained in this guide.

For more information about these changes, including the changes to the  MBS items, see the PDF provided by

the Department of Health, Disability and Aging via the MBS Online website.

https://help.zedmed.com.au/help/cdm-plan-and-template-changes
https://www.mbsonline.gov.au/internet/mbsonline/publishing.nsf/650f3eec0dfb990fca25692100069854/35bc9280594efa33ca258c9200126149/%2524FILE/PDF%20Version%20-%20Upcoming%20Changes%20to%20Chronic%20Disease%20Management%20Framework%20-%20GPCCMPs.pdf
https://www.mbsonline.gov.au/internet/mbsonline/publishing.nsf/Content/Factsheet-Upcoming+changes+to+the+MBS+Chronic+Disease+Management+Framework

